
 

SPALC 2021 CONTRACT RATIFICATION RESULTS 

 

The Public Employees Relations Commission again approved electronic 
voting for the SPALC Tentative Contract the end of December.  All SPALC 
employees were eligible to vote for the Contract. 

 

The SPALC Tentative Contract presented to employees starting December 18, 
2020 by District email links, passed 96% yes to 4% no. 

 

 

Next Steps: 

School Board 

The contract will be presented to the School Board on January 26th for their 
review  and ratification. 

 

Payroll  

After ratification by the School Board, payroll will beginning making 
program changes for the increase in hourly wages effective 2/1/2021 if ratified, 
along with the payment of the bonus of $294.50 on the February 26th (28th is a 
non-work day) paycheck. 

 

Jamie Michael, President of the Support Personnel Association of Lee County 


